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                    KEY DATES 

             Friday 9th July—Y6 Prom 

         Year 6 Leavers Mass 14th July  

              Y1/Y2 Imagine That     

                Tuesday 12th July 

——————————————————                    

School closes for Summer  

                 Friday 16th July at 2pm. 

……………………………………………………………. 

Autumn term starts  

On 

Thursday 2nd September 2021 

  

Mrs Wilson’s message 
 

  
 

What a week we have had!   
The Olympics came to Much 

Woolton. 
 

We had an array of colours at 
both the Opening and Closing 

ceremonies. 
 

The children followed the 
Olympic  Values during Sports 
Day and had fun competing in 

the different events. 



Covid Information 
 Bubbles will remain in place for everyone’s safety and it is vital that you please keep us 
informed if your child is going for a COVID test or is experiencing symptoms so that if a       

positive case is confirmed we can advise everyone in that bubble to self-isolate following the 
guidance we are given by DfE, for the length of time advised to us. It is also essential that if    

someone in your household is experiencing symptoms or is awaiting a Covid-19 PCR test, that 
the whole household isolate until a negative test result is received or self-isolation has been 
undertaken for 10 days. With an increase in cases within our local area it is paramount that 

we continue to act responsible in the interests of everyone’s safety. 



Each week we will be displaying some of the work the children have completed in school. Look at 

some of the fantastic work the children have produced. 

   Amelie D-C Class 10   

  

Kieran L Class 9  

  

 

 Class 6 

        Shane C Class 7 

  Isabella T D   Class 1 Class 5  

 Tayah B Class13  

Imogen S Class 12 

Daisy F Class 8 

Matthew W Class 13 

Daisy M Class 



Winners of our Olympic  

Values   Award 

 

 

 

 

1. Eleanor B    2.    Junior M 

3. Daisy P              4.     Abigail K    

5. Ted D            6.     Penelope R-P 

7. Orlaith D        8.     Isabella Mc L 

9. Amelia  P    10. George W 

11. Liam P    12. Scarlett M 

13. Cole DS   14. Will A 

 



This week our winners are:_ 

Class 7, Class 5, Year 4 and Year 6 Girls.  

Congratulations! 

New whole school 

battle starts today 

at 3.30pm! 

Year 
group, 

team or 
class 

Total 
points 
scored 

 
Top 3 players 

Class 7 17 Lucy E, Kyle K, Anna C 

Class 8 1 Phoebe M 

Class 5 19 Annabella A, Samuel B, Jake F 

Class 6 0 N/A 

Year 4 42 Alana G, Sam C, Franky T 

Year 5 26 Imogen S, Jacob C, Rosa L 

Year 6 
Girls 

42 Mylee W, Millie B-L, Alyssa Mc 

Year 6 
Boys 

6 Luca G, Ben F, Oscar O 



 Maths Fun! 

Why not have a go at this challenge? 

Come on  Much Woolton 
Maths Whizzes! 

 



Holidays 

If any family is planning on going on holiday in term time please note that this will be 
recorded as an unauthorized absence. A letter confirming the dates of the holiday is   

required by school. 
Parents/carers also need to take note of the Government guidelines regarding        

quarantine and COVID testing if they travel to specific areas.  

School Uniform 

We are seeing more children wearing Trainers to school as part of 

their everyday school uniform. Can I remind parent that Trainers are  

NOT part of our school uniform, unless for PE.  

Children need to be in school shoes. 

As you have been made aware, school is involved in a project aimed at 
improving the safety of our roads around school at the beginning and 

end of the school day. The aim is that Watergate Lane will be closed at 
the junction of Woodrock Road and Watergate Way closed at the      

junction with Priorsfield Road, at these key times of the day. This project 
is going ahead, however a launch date has not been set yet as we await 
training to be provided to local community members who will be working 

on the closure barriers alongside members of our staff and families. 
Once the launch date has been set, parents will be given advanced 

warning and clear guidance on how this scheme works. 

Kind regards 

Matt White 

Headteacher 

Road Closure Project 



Children’s Birthday Treats and Invitations 
 

Prior to the Covid restrictions, it was allowed for children 
to hand out birthday treats and invitations to their     

classmates.  
May we remind you that this arrangement is currently not 

permitted. We would ask that you please respect this 
decision.  

Thank you. 

Everyone at Much Woolton would  

like to wish :- 

Benedict T, Evie T, Betsy W and Ted P-H    

a Very Happy Birthday. 
 

We hope you all have had a  

wonderful day.  
  


